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Our ref: 230406A – FC – CC-WC/AC 

Date: Friday 21 April 2023 

 

Dear Phil, 
 

Subject: Whipsiderry Cliffs, Newquay 
  

We write further to this authorities’ previous letter, which we understand has been referred to you for 

consideration. 
 

Following a meeting with a representative from the Environment Agency, we understand there is a need 
for consent to be given by the Coastal Protection Authority (CPA) for the works in connection with the 

above. Please can you confirm whether such consent has been provided by Cornwall Council as the CPA? 
 

If consent has not yet been provided, the Town Council’s representation is that in light of the recent and 
growing incidents of cliff falls and instability, this authority firmly believes such consent should not be 

given. 

 
Thank you in anticipation of a response. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Andrew Curtis BA (Hons) FCMI FSLCC FInstLM FMAAT  

Chief Executive and Town Clerk 

 

CC Steve Double MP, Newquay and St Austell 

Cornwall Councillors for Newquay  

Newquay Town Councillors 

Helen Fincham, Community Link Officer 
 

~ For and on behalf of the Council ~ 
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